Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

NOTIFICATION

The Vice-Chancellor has been pleased to approve the following benefits in favour of
enlisted casual workers of the University as recommended in a meeting held on
11.03.2018 of the committee constituted to review the matters of enlisted casual workers
of the University:

1. The benefit of Employees Provident Fund (EPF) scheme is extended to the enlisted
casual workers who are presently working in various offices / departments of the
University. The Accounts Officer is hereby requested to take necessary actions in this
regard.

2. The enlisted casual workers may be re-engaged even after crossing the age of 60
years, for 6 months at a time, upto the age of 62 years subject to recommendation of
the concerned heads of offices, after discontinuation of their engagements on
attaining the age of 60 years.

This will come into immediate effect. ‘\%ﬂ% :
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Memo. No. Admn./G/G-15/17
Date: 09.04.2018

Copy to:

1. The Directors and Adhyakshas of all Bhavanas / Vibhagas.

2. Registrar.

3. Finance Officer — with a request for reporting to the Finance Committee as directed
by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.

Proctor.

Accounts Officer.

Internal Audit Officer.

C.S. to Vice-Chancellor.

The Heads of all other academic and administrative departments / centres / offices.
Hindi Officer — to translate into Hindi and to arrange to upload in the University
website.

10. In-charge, Computer Centre — for uploading it in the University website.

11. Assistant Labour Commissioner (Central), Raniganj, Durgapur.
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